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RPCRA Cape Coral Office to Close
Permanently on Friday, February 28, 2025.
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Fort Myers and Cape Coral, FL - Effective Friday, February 28, the Cape Coral Office will close
permanently, and staff will relocate to the temporary office location in the Sunrise Office Center
located at 12381 S. Cleveland Avenue, Suites 500 and 502, Fort Myers, FL 33907.

The Sunrise Office Center will serve as an interim office space during the construction of the
association’s new headquarters located at 5265 Summerlin Commons Boulevard, Fort Myers.
Moving to the temporary office space is a significant step in the association's growth,
demonstrating its dedication to better serving its members and the community.

In March 2022, RPCRA Board of Directors recognized a need to improve the association’s overall
space, facilities, and growth to serve the expanding demographic location of its membership. For
nearly three years, the association diligently researched and reviewed the most effective way to
accommodate membership growth, industry advancements and technology. In doing so, the
association listed the Cape Coral and Fort Myers office locations for sale in May 2024. The Sunrise
Office Center has been serving as the interim space since August when the Fort Myers’ Winkler
Office and Education Center were sold.

The groundbreaking for the new Summerlin building took place in December 2024, and the
association anticipates opening the doors to the new building in the spring of 2026.
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